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Thank you to all parents and carers who attended last week’s interviews. The Mercy Centre 
was positive atmosphere and in speaking with parents and teachers alike, there was 
productive conversations had across the board. The next formal opportunity will be Monday 
14 July. 
 
If you were unable to attend and would like to seek feedback from teacher/s, please 
contact them via email or call the College for assistance. 
 
 

 
 

Parents with students in Years 7, 8, 9 and 10 can view a statement of results via Parent 
Lounge. 
 
Please note the ‘NYA’ result means ‘Not Yet Assessed’. Your son or daughter’s Semester 1 
report card in this instance will be based on Term 2 assessment. 
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Please join us on Tuesday 6 May at 5.00pm. The session will be presented by Rachele Belz, 
Patricia Billman and Charlene McKenzie (link: click to join the meeting) 
 
 

 

We have entered a busy time of Unit 1 for Year 11 students. Please access the Assessment 
Schedule via the Curriculum tab. There is an exam block on Tuesday 20 May & Wednesday 
21 May. Students only need to attend school if they have an exam scheduled. They can 
spend time working on assignments, many of which are due on Thursday 22 May and Friday 
23 May. 
 
 
 
 

 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ZjgyZmM2NzItY2YwYi00NjY4LTgxNDYtNDFjMTM4MGVhNzE0%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22c31d27b0-58a7-473b-9502-ffbe0d5fb670%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%221a9bca53-0626-42b1-8621-5a98e40b5124%22%7d

